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STATEMENT OF COMMISSIONER MICHAEL O’RIELLY 
ON THE REVIEW OF FOREIGN OWNERSHIP POLICIES FOR 

BROADCAST 

WASHINGTON, October 01, 2015. — While I still need to review the details, I 
appreciate the Chairman's willingness to do more on foreign ownership.  This doesn't 
decrease the need to also streamline the "Team Telecom" review process. 
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